
-3- No. 23-59 

CASE 1703: 

CASE 1704: 

CASE 1705: 

Application of Gulf Oil Corporation for an order amending Order No. R-1093-A. 
Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an order amending Order No. 
R-1093-A to permit the commingling of Paddock production with the commingled 
Blinebry, Drinkard, and Langlie-Mattix production from its Learcjr McBuffington 
lease consisting of the S/2 of Section 13, Township 25 South, Range 37 East, 
.Justis Field, Lea County, New Mexico. 

Application of Gulf Oil Corporation for permission to commingle the 
production from two separate leases*. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, 
seeks an order authorizing it to commingle the production from the East 
Millman Queen-Grayburg Pool from two separate non-contiguous leases in 
Township 19 South, Range 28 East, Eddy County, New Mexico. 

Application of Tidewater Oil Company to commingle the production from several 
separate oil pools from two separate leases. Applicant, in the above-styled 
cause, seeks an order authorizing it to commingle the intermediate grade 
crudes produced from its Coates "D" Lease comprising the SE/4 SW/4 of 
Section 24, Township 25 South, Range 37 East, Justis Field, Lea County, New 
Mexico, with the commingled production of al l intermediate grade crudes 
produced from its Coates "Cn Lease comprising the E/2, SE/4 NW/4, and the 
NE/4 SW/4 of said Section 24 and to pass such commingled production through 
its automatic custody transfer system. 

Application of Cities Service Oil Company for capacity allowables for nine 
wells in a water flood project and for establishment of administrative 
procedure for expansion 6f said project. Applicant, in the above-styled 
cause, seeks an order authorizing capacity allowable for nine wells in the 
project area of its water flood project in the Caprock-Queen Pool, Chaves 
County, New Mexico. Said capacity allowables would be in exception to 
Order R-1128-A. Applicant further seeks establishment of an administrative 
procedure to expand said water flood project. 

Application of Neville G. Penrose, Inc., for a capacity allowable for one 
well. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an order authorizing a 
capacity allowable for its Alston Well No. 2, located in the NW/4 NW/4 of 
Section 11, Township 14 South, Range 31 East, Caprock Queen Pool, Chaves 
County, New Mexico, due to a response from the adjoining Cities Service 
Oil Company water flood project. Said capacity allowable would be in 
exception to Order R-1128-A. 


